
During runway construction, the Sonoma County Permits and Resources Department (PRMD) 
discovered that a gasoline UST was removed by the grading contractor without a permit and 
with no documentation.  EGS was retained by the City of Petaluma to negotiate with the 
Sonoma County Environmental Health Division (SCEHD) to prepare an acceptable Work Plan 
to discover as much veri�able information about the UST as possible, conduct a soil and 
groundwater exploration program to determine if contamination was present, install 
monitoring wells, conduct remedial excavation of impacted soils, and conduct a multi-
hydrologic cycle groundwater monitoring program.  During the course of the project we 
coordinated with the City representatives, the Airport Manager, the County, and regulatory 
agencies.  Upon Completion of the work we obtained Case Closure for the Petaluma 
Municipal Airport. 


